
 

      Friday 10th January 2025 

                     
     This week the children have been learning to sort items into pairs and focussing  

      on the mathematical vocabulary odd and even.  I would like the children to  

      complete the following sock challenge.  

      You could also choose different items to put into pairs.  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

             Please send complete by Wednesday 15th February. 

      Comments and photographs can be added via ClassDojo messages. 

 

      Many thanks and have a wonderful weekend, 

      Miss Alexander                                

 

 


